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Monday 31st March 2025 

Dear Parents/carers 

We are writing to inform you that The Lanes Nursery have served notice that they wish to 

terminate the provision of before and after school club from Friday 20th June 2025. 

We expect they will issue their own communication directly to the families that currently 

use the service. 

We understand this may well be unsettling and present difficulties for some families and so 

we are looking at alternatives which will provide a similar service based in the school. 

To help us with this, please complete the questionnaire below as soon as possible. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ScargillCofEPrimarySchool 

We will be in touch as soon as possible with further updates. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr M Hetherington 

Executive Head 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ScargillCofEPrimarySchool

